A Message from the Mayor



Open to Public - Safety & Security Committee Neighborhood Block Watch Meeting

The "Safety & Security" Committee has been formally established with a mission of creating a community-focused plan to enhance the safety and well-being of our residents. The established plan must consider our community's unique needs as well as the budget and available resources of our village.

I am happy to announce that one of our residents, Tim Erb has agreed to serve as Chairperson for the Safety & Security Committee. Tim can be reached at 614-204-8925.

One of the initiatives being evaluated by the committee includes the feasibility of establishing a block watch program in our various neighborhoods.

On March 16 at 11:00 am, the committee is hosting the Delaware County Sheriff's Office for a 1-hour Neighborhood Block Watch education session at the Galena Village Hall.

Although this announcement is being sent specifically to the members of the HOA boards within the village, anyone is encouraged to attend. The goal is to have each HOA represented. We hope there will be enough interest that each neighborhood will participate in the program moving forward.

Respectfully,

